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From: STEVE SUE Coffin
To: City Government
Subject: Marijuana hours
Date: Tuesday, June 4, 2024 11:23:06 AM

 

To Whom It May Concern:
I do not support the extension of business hours for Marijuana sales. 
No pharmacy is open until 10 pm in Stayton. Grocery stores, gas stations and convenience stores are open past 7 pm. 
With all Marijuana sales transactions in cash only, it creates an increased opportunity for robbery.
Sincerely,

 

Sent via the Samsung Galaxy S20 5G, an AT&T 5G smartphone
Get Outlook for Android

mailto:pinebox65@msn.com
mailto:CityGovernment@staytonoregon.gov
https://aka.ms/AAb9ysg


CAUTION: This email originated from Outside Your Organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or on
clicking links from unknown senders. Please contact Information Technology for assistance.

From: Allen and Terri Vandecoevering
To: City Government
Subject: Marijuana Business Hours
Date: Monday, June 10, 2024 1:42:22 PM

 

I live by Stayton High School. But I used to go downtown. I avoid it now due to the activity outside the marijuana
shop. I don't like the smell in the streets from it, and I don't like taking the grandkids anywhere near it. I wish the
shop was somewhere other than downtown near other businesses and I don't support extending the hours. I
saw you were asking for input in the City of Stayton newsletter and I wanted to add my voice.

Thank you for asking for input,
Terri Vandecoevering

mailto:vande9@wavecable.com
mailto:CityGovernment@staytonoregon.gov


From: Jill Johnson
To: City Government
Subject: Marijuana hours
Date: Thursday, June 13, 2024 12:03:01 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from Outside Your Organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or
on clicking links from unknown senders. Please contact Information Technology for assistance.

Stayton does NOT need to be like the rest of Oregon.  Keep the code as if and leave the hours at 7:00pm.

We do NOT need a bunch of weed smokers/vapers to be hanging around late at night getting into drug induced
trouble when everyone else is at home with their families leaving businesses vulnerable. It’s been statistically
proven that more lax drug laws equal greater lawlessness. Fact: Drugs impair judgement. Even though it’s now state
legal, it’s still a mind altering substance.

 Please just say no to the change. Keep STAYTON safe.

Jill L Johnson

mailto:jilljohnson7@outlook.com
mailto:CityGovernment@staytonoregon.gov













